
Memorandum  
To: Wilton Wetlands Commission 
Attention Mike Conklin  
 
From: Hermann and Candice Behrens 
220 Nod Hill Wilton  
 
Date: 9 November 2020 
 
Fallen and dangerous trees in restricted area 
 
Dear Mike, I am following up on my call to you, where I mentioned that we have three fallen 
trees that have wedged onto other standing trees creating a very dangerous situation and we 
also have one tree that has a significant lean (Exhibit 1& 2). In addition, we have two trees that 
have fallen to the ground (Exhibit 3).  The leaning trees represent a safety hazard and the fallen 
trees retract from the landscape. 
 
The town (Mike Conklin) committed to have the Wetlands Commission team review the 
situation and to provide counsel on these trees, which I would appreciate you confirming has 
taken place and when we can expect feedback.  
 

 
 
Exhibit 1: 2 Large Tress wedged onto others  
 



 
 
Exhibit 2: 2 large Trees wedged onto other trees and one significant leaning tree 



 
 
Exhibit 3: 2 fallen trees 
 
 
These trees need to be removed from our property and I request that Wilton provide approval 
to do so and also adequately record that the trees have fallen naturally for future reference.  
 
If there is a concern that the environment may be affected during the removal process, we 
would be open to the Wilton town removing the trees. 
 
I look forward to your positive response.  
 
Regards,  
Hermann Behrens 


